

Группа: ХКМ 2/1
Дата проведения: 18.04.2023г.
Специальность: 15.02.06 Монтаж и техническая эксплуатация холодильно-компрессорных машин и установок (по отраслям)
Дисциплина: ОГСЭ.03 Иностранный язык
Тема занятия: Деньги. Функции денег
Цели занятия:

Дидактическая: - углубить и расширить знания и представления студентов по теме;
Развивающая: - развивать творческий потенциал студентов;
Воспитательная - воспитывать стремление к совершенствованию английского языка;
: - воспитывать умение работать самостоятельно.

Вид занятия: практическое занятие

Основная литература:

Агабекян И.П. Английский язык для ссузов: учебное пособие. – Москва: Проспект, 2015. – 288 с.

Дополнительная литература:

Интернет-ресурсы.

ДОМАШНЕЕ ЗАДАНИЕ:

1. Match the following words with their Russian equivalents. Запишите словосочетания с правильным переводом

<i>Vocabulary:</i>	
to accept money	состояние развития экономики
the state of development of an economy	предоставление определенных услуг
essential element	накопление стоимости
division of labour	производство определенных товаров
manufacturing specific goods	разделение труда
rendering specific services	единица расчета
medium of exchange	средство платежа
means of payment	средство обмена
unit of account	получать деньги
store of value	значительный элемент

2. Read and translate the text. Прочитайте и переведите текст.

FUNCTIONS OF MONEY

People accept money in exchange for goods and services. But the role of money depends on the state of development of an economy. Money has become an

essential element of economies based on the division of labour, in which individuals have specialized in certain activities and enterprises have focused on manufacturing specific goods and rendering specific services. In order to make transactions as simple and efficient as possible, the introduction of a generally accepted medium of exchange suggested itself.

Money performs the function of a medium of exchange or means of payment with goods being exchanged for money and money for goods. At the same time, it also acts as a unit of account.

Money is a store of value, as part of an individual's income may be set aside for future consumption.

These three functions of money - medium of exchange unit of account and store of value - can only be fulfilled if there is great confidence in its stability of value. Safeguarding monetary stability is the primary task of the central banks all over the world. Moreover, the central bank has the function of regulating the money supply in order to guarantee a smooth functioning of the monetary system.

3. Answer the questions. Ответьте на вопросы:

1. What is the most important function of money?
2. What does the role of money depend on?
3. What are the three functions of money?
4. How do people accept money?
5. What suggested itself in order to make transactions as simple and efficient as possible?
6. Money is a unit of account, isn't it?

4. Translate into Russian. Переведите на русский язык:

1. It was a great pleasure for us to receive your letter.
2. We would welcome the opportunity to cooperate with you.
3. We would like to receive your catalogues periodically.
4. To obtain a traveller's cheque you usually go to the bank.
5. They can't guarantee you a good quality of service.
6. Barter was a system of direct exchange of goods.

5. Сделайте скрин выполненной работы и пришлите (не забывайте указать фамилию, группу, число за которое сделали домашнее задание):

<https://vk.com/id34189235>